Arrivals and Departures Policy

At St Colum’s Pre-School Centre, we maintain the highest possible security of our premises to ensure that each child is safely cared for during their time with us.
We ensure all employed staff have been vetted and approved by the Early Years team.
All children are always supervised by adults.

Whenever children are on the premises at least two adults are always present.

We carry out risk assessments to ensure children are not made vulnerable within any part of our premises, nor by any activity.

· Systems are in place for the safe arrival and departure of children.
· While waiting to gain access to the pre-school parents/carers MUST adhere to social distancing rules of 2 metres.

· Due to the COVID19 pandemic parents will not be permitted into the pre- school setting during children’s arrival/ departure. Children will be greeted and brought into the setting by a staff member. 
· Parents (over the age of 18 unless the parent is aged under 18) must accompany their child to the main door each morning and ensure that they are handed over to the care of staff before leaving the premises.
· Parents should ensure that their child is delivered to and collected from the setting promptly, in line with the pre-school’s session times.
· Only authorised adults over 18, unless the parent is aged under 18, named on the registration form will be permitted to collect a child.  We understand that unforeseen circumstances will arise, on these occasions a parent must contact the leader to make alternative arrangements for the collection of their child.

· The times of the children's arrivals and departures are recorded.

· The arrival and departure times of adults - staff, volunteers and visitors - are recorded.

· Our systems prevent unauthorised access to our premises.

· Our systems prevent children from leaving our premises unnoticed.

· The personal possessions of staff and volunteers are securely stored during sessions.

